
24.01.24 Come Learn with Me Rescheduled
24.01.24- Story Tents (in hall- pupils only at
this one)
25.01.24- Girls CDAT Football Event
31.01.24 Coffee Morning and celebration
13.02.24 Huxley’s Got Talent!

I can’t believe it is that time of year again! 
Huxley’s Got Talent is on 13th February 3-5pm 
If your child would like to enter please let me

know what the talent they will sharing- art,
dancing, model making etc and I will add them
to the running list! I wonder who will receive

the trophy this year?
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D E A R  P A R E N T S / C A R E R S . . .

Frosty Mornings
Well done to everyone for making it in this week. The weather
was very cold and icy and I know that the journey to and from
school, for some of you, was really difficult so thank you!
Talking of roads- I have been informed that there is a road
closure due to take place on Huxley Lane on the 29th January. I
have been told that the closure will start at 9.30am (so it won’t
affect the morning run hopefully) but it may affect pick up as
they said they anticipate works to be finished at 3.30pm. During
that day, I will go out and see what the progress of works is like
and keep you up to date as to the plans for pick up. 

C A R P E T S  A N D  C O M E  L E A R N  W I T H  M E
On Friday we had all the carpets lifted in the classrooms ready
for fitting on Monday. They then will be moving on to the
Acorns corridor. We were due to to have a Come Learn with Me
Session on Wednesday but I am going to move this session
until later in the term- when I know all carpet work has been
finished. I hope you understand. We had a slight delay but we
hope that they will all be finished by the end of this coming
week/start of next week. I will inform you of the new date as
soon as I can. Apologies for this.

D I A R Y  D A T E S

R E M I N D E R S

As we have some new parents and families- just a couple of
reminders-

Please can you ensure that you follow the communications
flowchart on our website (CLICK HERE) to report absences,
arrange extra sessions and discuss any SEND etc- we devised
this system so that the right person gets your email and they
can quickly and efficiently answer you- avoiding any crossover
of messages and helping with staff wellbeing (timing and
amount of emails) etc. Many thanks for your cooperation with
this. We will send a copy of this out via email too.

We have had a huge interest in extra days -which is wonderful-
but please remember to give 5 days notice for these extra
sessions (unless it is deemed as an exceptional circumstance in
which case I will authorise these myself) Once again- thank you
for your help with this. 
 

MRS
RACHEL
GOURLEY
HEADTEACHER

With God’s love we can fly

H A V E  A  W O N D E R F U L  W E E K E N D

H U X L E Y ’ S  G O T
T A L E N T !

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/112/files/Communication%20Flowchart.pdf

